
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
             

Friday 25th January, 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our RE topic this term we have been learning about Shabbat.  We are going 

to have a Shabbat celebration next Friday 1st February.  Please can children bring 

some smart clothes to school in a named carrier bag. 

 

Girls – to wear long sleeves and have their hair down (although it could be clipped 

back). Girls may want to bring a long head scarf (so that they can play the role of the 

mother). 

 

Boys to wear smart clothes – you may want to make a Kippah (Jewish headdress). You 

could make it out of paper.  

 

In addition, please can you complete and return the slip below indicating if your child 

has any food allergies. 

 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

 

Mrs Ricketts, Mrs Dennis and Miss Casey.  

Year 1 Team 

 

Shabbat Celebration - February 2019 

 

Name of child………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

*My child has no known food allergies. 

*My child has the following food allergies:……………………………. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………….Date……………………… 

 

Printed Name………………………………………………………………………………. 

*Delete as appropriate. 

Please return the slip no later than Wednesday 30th January 2019                   
       


